Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Cosmetology has received the petition for declaratory statement from Ericka Nelson, filed on January 10, 2013.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 477.025, Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner does not state in her request which statute the Petitioner seeks the Board to interpret. However, Petitioner appears to be requesting an interpretation of Chapter 477.025, Florida Statutes, to determine whether a cosmetology license is required to provide use of a Neurotris, microcurrent facial and body toning equipment without offering any other spa, body wrapping, nail, hair, or cosmetology services.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, P.O. Box 5377, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5377.

